
                                              NOVEMBER 2016 

Do you remember the A-Team:  Murdock, B.A. Barrackus, Faceman, and Hannibal?  (Yes, friends 
this is a picture of the A-Team on our prayer letter.  I promise, I have not lost my mind -  ha ha) 

In every episode Hannibal would exclaim his classic show ending line, “I love it when a plan 
comes together.”   That is exactly how we feel right now.  I wake up every day thinking,                                                                                          
“LORD – THIS IS YOUR PLAN AND IT IS COMING TOGETHER!” It is a great work and we have a great God!  In recent days I 
have sensed my own inadequacies but am reminded that, “With God - ALL THINGS ARE POSSIBLE!”  Lord increase our faith!                                                                                              
As we approach the Thanksgiving season we want to say “Thank You” for being a part of the team.  Your prayers and support 
are essential to this work and we truly thank the Lord for you each day!  I hope you enjoy these pictures.  Our container should 
ship end of the month, visa is approved, and airline tickets have been purchased. Lord willing we will leave for Botswana on 
January 17th.  Together, we are taking the gospel – back to Botswana! Thus far over 70,000 (24,000 lbs.) copies of the Word of 
God along with a host of discipleship materials have been loaded onto the container – bound for Botswana!  How many people 
will be saved?  How will their life change?  What will they accomplish for God to reach their own people?  It’s SO exciting!!! 

 

SEVEN….COUNT ‘EM….SEVEN TOTES FULL OF SUNDAY SCHOOL 
SUPPLIES FOR THE KIDS IN BOTSWANA….AND MORE IS COMING…
GOOD GRAVY…THIS IS AWESOME!  I don’t know what to say but a 
giant THANK YOU from the bottom of my heart.  I had no idea we 
would have such an outpouring of response from one request.                             
     Love Mrs. Cindy 

                                                                                                                               

PRAISES: 
                                          
• Support Level is at 95% 
• We were given a 3 YR 

VISA! 
• Over $5000 has been 

received for the shipping 
costs of the container filled 
with the Word of God!  

PRAYER 
REQUESTS: 
• Several churches are 

“PENDING” ON SUPPORT. 
Please pray that we’ll exceed 
100% of minimum support 
needed. 

• Pray for remaining $2500 to be 
raised for shipping cost

• We are at 67% of 
the $7500 needed to 
pay for the shipping 
of the container.  
Only $2500 needed 
to be “PAID IN 
FULL”

$7500

CONTAINER SHIPPING

67%


